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To: <EIS_Office@ymp.gov>
cc;
Subject: Bad idea to dump nuke waste at Yucca Mountain

lSN: Relevant - Not Privileged
User Filed as: ExcI/AdminMgmt-14-4/QA:N/A

To whom it may concern:

\ (Storing high level and other radioactive waste in an area high in geological faults is just a really
REALLY bad idea. Unfortunately, the expanses of land in the west make for prime dumping ground
potential.

But there are better and cleaner, greener ways of powering our lives.

I oppose the dumping of nuclear wastes at Yucca Mountain.]

Seriously yours,

Chris Daum
Oasis Montana Inc.
406-777-4309 (0830 fax)
www.oasismontana.com

www.grid-tie.com

www.PVso!aCflumps.com

www.eco-fridge.com


